
For more information contact Dave Reece or Julie Eley at dave@ready4work.uk or 

julie@ready4work.uk or contact us through the website. www.schoolofthoughtautomotive.co.uk 

 

   

THE 
PORTALFROM 

SCHOOL OF THOUGHT AUTOMOTIVE 

SCHS  

 
 
MAKING IT EASIER FOR THE NEXT 
GENERATION TO FIND YOUR BUSINESS 

FOR ‘FREE’. 
 
 

 
School of Thought will be opening our special portal to nearly 3 million young people in 

2025 making it easy to find companies in their area offering Work Experience, 

Apprenticeships or a job and it’s ‘FREE’ for the company and the applicant. 

 

 
  

Step One: www.schoolofthoughtautomotive.co.uk Step Two: Register for AWE24 as an 

Employer.  
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